
From: Smith, Michael <msmith@aikenstandard.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/19/2016 2:27:07 PM
Subject: Media request - MOX lawsuit

Hi Chaney,
 
I’m assisting with a story we’re doing about the state’s response filed yesterday in federal court 
regarding the MOX lawsuit.
 

Specifically, the response is in opposition to the Southern Carolina Alliance’s March 31 motion to 
intervene. My deadline is 5 p.m. today, we just discovered the motion a couple of hours ago.
 

Please contact me at your earliest convenience. Also do you have a telephone number that you can 
be reached at? Thanks!
 

Michael Smith
 
Executive Editor, Aiken Standard
 
326 Rutland Dr. NW
 
Aiken, SC 29801
 
Direct line: 803-644-2364
 
Email: msmith@aikenstandard.com
 
Website: www.aikenstandard.com
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